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ORDER 

On August 10, 2021, due to increased infection & hospitalization rates associated 
with the Delta variant, COVID-19 procedures were reinstated. After an initial dramatic 
increase, the infection & hospitalization rates for COVID-19 have now dropped 
significantly. Accordingly, on October 21, 2021, Judge Jason E. Ashford of the State Court 
of Houston County issued an Order rescinding the mask mandate for that court.  

The Perry Municipal Court COVID-19 Operating Guidelines are hereby 
RESCINDED.  Those attending Perry Municipal Court are no longer required to abide 
by the COVID-19 guidelines and are expected to use common sense and common courtesy 
regarding their appearance at Court. Anyone wishing to wear a mask is welcome and 
encouraged to do so.  

 

So Ordered this 27th day of October, 2021. 
 
 
 
     ________________________ 
     Chief Judge James M. Freeman 
     City of Perry Municipal Court   
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